
Dear Spring Ridge Families,

Spring has arrived!  Our daffodils and tulips are starting to poke themselves out of the ground.  As
we continue into our last quarter, our students will keep focused on becoming better readers, writers,
and mathematicians.  We are proud of their hard work and the progress they are making.  We also
appreciate your support in assisting your child(ren) through your work and volunteering at school.
Spring Ridge is truly fortunate to have such active and supportive parents.
The last quarter promises to be busy with many activities taking place.  Please check your child’s
backpack for classroom newsletters and other notes throughout the month.
NSCAS Tests will be given this month in 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade.  We encourage you to take some
time to discuss this event with your child.  Remind your child to relax and do his/her best without
worrying.  These tests are nothing to fear or be nervous about.  Be sure your child gets plenty of rest
each evening and send him/her off to school with a good breakfast each morning.  It is important
that your child be present for the tests; please avoid making appointments for your child during this
time.  The data from student performance is used to make decisions for school improvement, to drive
instruction at each grade level, and to make recommendations for certain programs at Spring Ridge.
If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

I continue to welcome the opportunity to visit with you should you have any questions, concerns, or
comments.  Please feel free to drop by the office and school for a visit!

 Laurinda Petersen

 Spring Ridge Principal
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March 31 - Kindergarten Round-Up Parent
Meeting - 6 PM
March 31 - Spring Ridge Battle of the Books
April 4 - Kindergarten Round-Up, 9-11 AM
April 7 - District Battle of the Books
April 7 - PTO Meeting, 6:30 PM - Kindergarten
teachers attend.
April 18 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher In-Service
April 22 - Kindergarten attends Rose Theater,
9:10-11:30 AM
April 25 – Mid Quarter Reports Go Home
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Nscas Testing Timeline
All students in grades three through eight, as well as 11th grades, will

take part in NSCAS (Nebraska Student Centered Assessment System).
Results from the NSCAS will be used to identify strengths and areas of

need across the district, as well as for each individual student. It is
important that your student(s) be present during these assessments in
order to get an accurate snapshot of their level of mastery in relation to
state standards. These results will also allow our teaching staff to guide

classroom instruction based on areas of need. Listed below are the
scheduled dates for the NSCAS assessments at Spring Ridge. Please be
mindful of these dates when scheduling appointments, vacations, etc. If
you have any questions regarding NSCAS assessments or scheduled

testing dates, please feel free to contact Laurinda Petersen at 402-637-
0204.

NSCAS Reading & Math for 3rd through 5th Grade Students & NSCAS
Science for 5th Grade Students is scheduled during the weeks of March 
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Attention Parents of Current
Kindergarten Students:

There will be NO SCHOOL for current
kindergarten students on Friday, April 4th due

to Kindergarten Round-Up.

6th Grade Orientation

Parents of fifth graders at Spring Ridge will
receive 6th grade online registration

information on Friday, April 4th with the online
registration being due by Friday, April 11th.
Students will tour Elkhorn Ridge Middle

School on Monday, May 5th from 9:15-10:00 AM.
5th Grade Parents visit ERMS on Monday, May

5th at 5:30 PM.
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https://dhhs.ne.gov/Immunization/School-Summary-RR-English.pdf
https://www.elkhornweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Medication-Authorization.pdf
https://dhhs.ne.gov/Immunization/School-Summary-RR-English.pdf
https://www.rschooltoday.com/
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZE4FBm5jlTG_Wi5WLRggnye6kRxeTXx-/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MaeOaAQUE9q2gZoFnPkq8VnFYeDmG6Nx/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TX66ASPWVX7WSGeVau8PwYSFH7FnvCXK/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1w5tLwkzvnV_1_hNS4DdH5w-GvP0_aI3m/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j4CoYPLa5RV1BFig3Aggm2M6v6lI4Cjj/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tYaAt2oIM6HYZOa6n5p1cFuHjPvCCTHp/view?usp=drive_link


Summer Athletics and Activities Camps
Annually, EPS coaches and activity sponsors host opportunities for athletic and activity skills
development through summer camps and clinics. The list of 2025 opportunities is currently

available online at https://www.elkhornweb.org/blog/summer-athletics-and-activities-camps-3/.  
*Please note this list is only inclusive of camps and clinics hosted by EPS coaches and sponsors as

related to their duties within the school district and does not include opportunities offered by outside
organizations.

Early Intervention
Services Reminder 

Elkhorn Public School
Families - if you have any
concerns regarding your

young child’s development,
don’t hesitate to reach out to

the EPS Early Intervention
team. Our dedicated

professionals are here to
support you and your child’s

needs. Visit Elkhorn Public
Schools Early Intervention for

more information.
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Upcoming District-Wide Events
Elkhorn High School’s 50th Anniversary musical will be performed April 10-13,

2025.  Click here to view details and purchase tickets.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12jD5wJaqRnnfvbge94Smazk2yDu9Wx1s/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gZ2gWhSglXeu-m0PZzqhXbh4PYR6Z2_R/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xsJOo_rXIwcl8VjF_awruMQxwy9hrDoT/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.elkhornweb.org/blog/summer-athletics-and-activities-camps-3/
https://www.elkhornweb.org/programs/early-intervention/
https://www.elkhornweb.org/programs/early-intervention/


Check out the most recent issue of
the Elkhorn Express, featuring
first day of school photos, by

clicking here.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1


Check out the most recent issue of
the Elkhorn Express, featuring
first day of school photos, by

clicking here.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1


Check out the most recent issue of
the Elkhorn Express, featuring
first day of school photos, by

clicking here.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1
http://www.springridgepto.com/fifth-grade-video
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1


Check out the most recent issue of
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1


LINKS 

The Spring Ridge Review is a monthly newsletter published by the staff and volunteers of
Spring Ridge Elementary School, Elkhorn Public Schools in Omaha, Nebraska.  

Address
17830 Shadow Ridge Drive Elkhorn, NE 68130

Principal
Laurinda Petersen

lpetersen@epsne.org
Secretary

Muriel Manske
mmanske@epsne.org
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https://springridgepto.ctrn.co/directory/index.php
https://www.facebook.com/springridgepto
https://springridgepto.com/
https://togetheragreatergood.com/
mailto:contact@springridgepto.com

